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January 16, 2019 
 

 
NOTICE TO ALL REGISTERED ACCOUNT HOLDERS 

 
 
Re: Information Session on new Equipment and Safety Inspection Standards 
 
The Manitoba government’s Bill 14, The Traffic and Transportation Modernization 
Act (The TTMA), will come into force on March 1, 2019.  

The TTMA amends and updates existing legislation and significantly changes the 
regulation of traffic and transportation in Manitoba.  

As part of The TTMA: 

 Vehicle equipment and safety inspection standards will be updated and 
consolidated into the new Vehicle Equipment, Safety and Inspection (VESI) 
Regulation.  

 The Certificate of Inspection (COI) form will be updated.  

MPI Vehicle Safety will hold mandatory information sessions about VESI for all 
light vehicle and motorcycle inspection stations in January and February.  

Invitations and details for the sessions will be sent in a circular to inspection 
stations.  

For more information, email MPI Vehicle Safety at vsi-stationinfo@mpi.mb.ca or 
call 1-866-323-0542 or 204-985-0920. 
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